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Poppy Appeal 

Our Poppy Appeal total for 2018 …  

A huge thank you to all the learners and their 

families that supported the poppy appeal 2018. We 

are pleased to share with you that Wootton Park 

School raised £308.14.  

 

 

 

Ordering School 

Uniform 

Ordering school uniform has changed. 

Please visit the school website and follow the link 

to order any school uniform you require from the 

parent pay shop.  

All details can be found on the website or click the 

links below. If you are eligible for Pupil Premium 

discount, please contact the office with your 

requirements. 

Primary online shop  

 
Secondary online shop 
 

Sports News! 

Well done to our learners on their sporting achievements so far this term  

On 15th January, our year 9 learners took part in the Schools’ Football National Cup 

6th Round. WPS 0 v Bohunt School 2. A superb girls’ football match played by both 

schools. Bohunt were the deserved winners and we wish them good luck in the quarter 

finals.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On 14th January, our year 9 learners took part in the County Cup Quarter-Final. 

WPS 2 v Guilsborough 5. A positive performance from Year 9s despite losing the 

game. Two well taken goals by Darren brought the game back to 3-2 at half time. 

Notable performances from Jaydon, Noel and Jake. 

On 10th January, our year 8 learners took part in level 2 dodgeball. The boys finished 

second after beating NIA and Northampton Academy, the boys lost a close final to 

NSB 3-2. Girls finished first beating NIA and The Duston School then Northampton 

Academy in the final with 4-1! Both teams move onto the county round!  

On the 8th January, our year 9 girls took part in the National Cup. Samuel Whitbread 

0 v WPS 0. WPS won 5-4 on penalties!  

A tremendous match was played between two very evenly matched sides. WPS 

penalty scorers were Bella, Lily-Ann, Josie, Phoebe and Chloe! Well done girls! 

Term Dates 2019-2020 
To ensure that we align with local provision and parents/carers with children at 

other schools, our term structure mirrors that of other schools in 

Northamptonshire. We understand that parents need to plan for our inset days during 

next academic year. We will announce our inset days as soon as we have further detail 

regarding our additional modular building and our permanent build.  

We expect to communicate this soon.  

 

  

https://www.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Uniform/Default.aspx?shopid=796
https://www.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Uniform/Default.aspx?shopid=797
https://www.woottonparkschool.org.uk/portals/quicklinks/parent-login
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Woburn Safari Trip  

All our primary phase learners can take part in our trip to Woburn Safari Park.  

We are hoping to take all our primary phase learners to Woburn Safari park on Tuesday 21st 

May. Please return your permission slip to school as soon as possible and make your deposit 

payment of £8 on parent pay before 4th February. Full payment of £16.50 will be due by 11th 

March.   

Year 2 SATs Information Evening 

There will be an information evening for year 2 parents and carers about year 2 SATs on 

Monday 4th February from 5-6pm. Please return your slip confirming your attendance as 

soon as possible.  

Primary Best Effort 
Well done to our primary learners that were awarded best effort certificates 

Each week the class teacher will award one learner a best effort certificate in assembly.  

We would like to congratulate: 

 

Week beginning 7th January 19  

RHP – Violet – For having a fantastic attitude this week in phonics. Keep it up!    

RNG – Sienna – For working so hard on your maths and phonics. Well Done!   

1RM – Hayden – For being a confident learner.   

1KB – Alayna – For trying hard in all lessons.   

2HS – Amelia – For working hard in all lessons.   

2HR – Isabella – For having an excellent attitude to learning and working so hard.  

 

Week beginning 14th January 19  

RHP – Izzy – For trying so hard in phonics and always working hard at home.     

RNG – Jack – For trying hard in phonics.   

1RM – Ella – For writing sentences.    

1KB – Jefferson – For trying in all his lessons.    

2HS – Penelope-Mai – For her fantastic gorilla and listening well.    

2HR – Joseph – For an excellent attitude and being so helpful.  

 

Enrichment Clubs 
A reminder that Primary Clubs finish at 4pm and learners can be collected from the main 

playground. Those learners that attend a pacesetters club will finish at 4.30pm and learners can 

be collected from the school office.  

Secondary clubs finish at 4.30pm and learners will exit through the playground or main office.  

Arbor  
Parents and carers can use their Arbor log in to check clubs.  

Just a reminder that parents and carers can use their arbor log in to check their child’s calendar 

for clubs.  

If you are having trouble with your account, please contact the school office 

New Head of 

Year team  
Our secondary learners have new 

heads of year.   

The school has been very lucky to 

appoint three of the teaching team as 

Heads of Year. They took up post from 

January and are really looking forward to 

supporting learners in the secondary 

phase. 

Please use the Heads of Year as the next 

port of call following the form tutor. 

They are ready to help with any worries 

or concern that you have. 

Year 7- Gemma Wade 

g.wade@woottonparkschool.org.uk             

Year 8- Leanne Frost 

l.frost@woottonparkschool.org.uk 

Year 9- Sophie Reynolds 

s.reynolds@woottonparkschool.org.uk 

Senior Disco!  

 

The Friends of Wootton Park 

School Secondary Phase Disco: 

 

 8th February 2019, 6.30pm-8pm, in 

the school hall. Tickets £2. 

 

Tickets can be purchased through the 

Friends of Wootton Park School PayPal 

account using friends & family option. 

 

Please state full name of learner when 

booking.  

 

For further details, please contact: 

pta@woottonparkschool.org.uk 

 

https://www.facebook.com/FriendsofWoottonParkSchool/?__tn__=%2CdK%2AF-R&eid=ARCe15Si-kbM2D_GgwpkfKe9LxYGf6CIQeeOBu-IXu3r9sgQMHTzCvaXY1b-FE4itw2UTKfARh8P9kba
https://www.facebook.com/FriendsofWoottonParkSchool/?__tn__=%2CdK%2AF-R&eid=ARCe15Si-kbM2D_GgwpkfKe9LxYGf6CIQeeOBu-IXu3r9sgQMHTzCvaXY1b-FE4itw2UTKfARh8P9kba

